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Surely after all the wildfire and other environmental disasters we have had it should 

be obvious to everyone how important is to support the wildlife stewardship bill. 

These issues have been sorely neglected and only good can come from seeing HB 

2980 enacted. 

 

The only people against this bill are those who only want profit for themselves and do 

not care if anything survives after their lifetime. 


